
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 4 June 2003 

28. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT TO NATIONAL 
COUNCIL 

 
Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Lynne Batty, DDI 941-5405 

 
 The purpose of this report is to inform the Board of the New Zealand Community Board’s Executive 

Committee report to National Council for May 2003.  Mike Mora has been appointed as the Deputy 
Representative for Zone 5 to the NZ Community Board’s Executive Committee. 

  
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the staff recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2003/June/HagleyFerrymead/Clause18.5Attachment.pdf

